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 In accordance with the Federal Government WHMIS legislation, all purchases of hazardous 

material require Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS) with proper instruction for product usage 

and safety.  This information is to be supplied by the manufacturer and forwarded to the 

Occupational and Safety Program Manager of the University. 

 It is the responsibility of the user department to ensure that requirements of this policy are 

met.  When requested, Procurement Services will assist in obtaining Material Safety Data 

Sheets from vendors. 

 

 


